
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th July 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This letter is to inform you that all Year 7 students will be engaging in online progress activities during the week 
beginning 12th July 2021. 
 
These are similar to the series they participated in when they joined Moorside last September and no prior revision or 
preparation is required.  
 
Students will be in form groups for these online activities and we would like to reassure you that their participation in 
Sports Day will be not be affected. Students will use headphones that are plugged into a computer and may wish to 
bring their own to school.  
 
Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Head of Year, Mr Williams. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
R Martin 

 
Dr R Martin 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

  


